
Welcome to Key Stage Two

Timings
School day begins at 8.50am.  Classroom doors 
(Door under the shelter, Junior side door) will be 
open from 8:40am where a member of staff will 
greet them. School day ends at 3.20pm. 
Children will be dismissed by their class 
teachers. If you wish for your child to walk home 
by themselves, please fill in the consent form 
and return to the class teacher. Doors will be 
locked at 8.50am.  If your child arrives at school 
after this time, please take them to the main 
office.
If anyone other than a parent is collecting a 
child, please notify the class teacher or main 
office.  We also need to be notified about creche 
collections.  If you are late collecting your child, 
they will need to be collected from the main 
office.

School Uniform
Please see our website for full details 
about school uniform.  
No jewellery other than one pair of small 
studs is permitted and these must be 
removed for PE by the child themselves.
Please can ALL items of clothing be 
labelled.  Anything left in school at the 
end of the day will be sent to the main 
office.

PE 
PE day: 
Monday: Year 4/5 – Mrs Poley-Jones.
Year 6 – Mrs Maggs/ Mr Davies.
Tuesday: Year 5 – Miss Kennedy.
Year 3/4 – Mrs Morgan/ Mrs Clarke.
Thursday: Year 3 – Mr Rees.

Please see school website for full details 
on PE kit uniform.

What To Bring To School
Your child will need to bring the following 
items every day:
- Book bag
- Labelled water bottle
- Snack in a labelled bag/pot
- Coat

What Not To Bring To School
Please do not bring into school:
- Pencil cases
- Toys
- Jewellery
- Sweets
- Money
- Electronics such as mobile phones

Homework
Your child will bring home information 
regarding their literacy Read Write Inc 
groups shortly.  This will detail the 
homework which will be set. The children 
will be having Times Tables tests. Please 
practice these at home.

     Mrs Maggs, Mr Davies, Miss Kennedy, Mrs Poley-Jones, 
    Mrs Morgan, Mrs Clarke and Mr Rees.

If you would like to speak to the class teacher or have any concerns, please contact 
the main office or message via the class Dojo.

Thank you for your continued support, the KS2 Team.
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